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A Neighborhood 
Greenway is Coming to 
Your Neighborhood!

A NEIGHBORHOOD GREENWAY IS COMING 
TO YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD!
The following street improvements will begin as soon as mid-
September 2023:

•	 Repair cracked pavement 
(crack seal and asphalt 
patching)

•	 Install speed humps/
cushions on NE 82nd St 
between Roosevelt Way 
NE & Lake City Way NE 
and 14th Ave NE between 
NE 82nd St & NE 85th St

•	 Replace concrete panels 
on NE 82nd St between 
14th Ave NE & 15th Ave 
NE

•	 Sidewalk repair
•	 Install signs and 

markings for wayfinding

We are excited to announce that we are starting 
construction on the Maple Leaf Neighborhood Greenway 
on NE 82nd St as soon as September 2023! We will be 
installing the Neighborhood Greenway in stages, starting 
this fall and finishing in 2024.

When construction is set to begin, “no parking” signs will 
be placed along this street in certain locations. Please 
move your vehicles during the “no parking” timeframes, 
otherwise it will be towed.



Overview 
This section of NE 82nd St & 14th Ave NE has 
been identified as a key component to the 
larger neighborhood greenway network, which 
will provide future connections to neighboring 
communities and schools. The Maple Leaf 
Neighborhood Greenway will provide a safe and 
pleasant environment for people who walk and 
bike in their neighborhood, to and from Maple 
Leaf Reservoir Park, and other community 
destinations.   

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING 
CONSTRUCTION:
Typical construction hours are weekdays, 7 AM to 
5 PM, with occasional weekend and night work. 
Other expected construction effects may include:

•	 Temporary driveway impacts
•	 Noise and vibration
•	 Dust and debris
•	 Construction staging and parking impacts 

near the work sites
•	 “No Parking” areas and other parking 

impacts
•	 Crosswalk and sidewalk closures, and 

detours for people walking and biking
•	 Roadway closures and detours for vehicle 

traffic
•	 Changes in construction schedule due to 

unforeseen circumstances (i.e., weather, soil 
conditions, etc.)

Visit our webpage to learn 
more about this project and 
our anticipated construction 
schedule.

WHAT IS A NEIGHBORHOOD 
GREENWAY? 
Neighborhood greenways are safer, 
calmer residential streets for you, your 
family, and neighbors. We make people 
walking and biking the priority. The Maple 
Leaf Neighborhood Greenway will include: 

•	 Speed humps/cushions to calm traffic 
•	 Stop signs for side streets crossing 

the neighborhood greenway 
•	 20 mph speed limit signs 
•	 Signs and pavement markings to help 

people find their way 

STAY CONNECTED
Summer Jawson
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/programs/greenways-program 
(206) 684-8264 | neighborhoodgreenways@seattle.gov   


